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The Academic Affairs Committee was charged to examine the issue of non-degree 
undergraduate students who do not possess a GED or High School diploma, but may 
have accumulated a substantial number of credit hours. 

 
The Faculty Senate Financial Planning Committee was charged to clarify and 
address issues identified by the Faculty Senate. 
 
The Student Affairs Committee was charged to examine retention initiatives and 
report recommendations to the Faculty Senate. 
 
An Ad Hoc Committee of the Faculty Senate was created and charged to examine the 
efficiency of reporting under Strategic Planning.  Dr. Helvie, and Dr. Pilotti 
volunteered to served on the committee headed by Dr. Bentson. 
 
 

 


